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Dear Parents/Carers,
EDUCATIONAL VISITS

For the past several weeks, we have been carefully monitoring the quickly evolving
worldwide health crisis resulting from the spread of the Coronavirus (COVID-19). Whilst
Public Health England have not given a definitive decision regarding the risk of travel, | have
made the decision to suspend all school trips abroad, including visiting groups from other
countries, until further notice. At present school trips in the UK will continue however, this
may change as the situation develops. Any school trips due to take place between now and
including the Easter break will not go ahead. This unfortunately includes the ski trip to Italy.
Interski have issued a statement informing the school that they are suspending all resort
activities for the remainder of the current season.

We will endeavour to do all we can to obtain refunds for planned trips, but ask for your
patience and understanding while we do so. | will contact you again as soon as | receive
further information.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Yours sincerely,

Mr B Heeley
Headteacher



